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This meeting is a meeting of the Board of Education in public for the purpose of conducting the School District's business and is not
to be considered a public community meeting. There is a time for public participation during the meeting as indicated in the agenda.

Meeting Jul 25, 2022 - Regular School Board Meeting

Category 3. Administrative Reports

Subject 3.8 IT Systems Administrator Report

Type Information, Reports

Summer projects continue. This year's batch of new Chromebooks are being set up, and all of the Chromebooks from
previous years are being reset and tested to get them ready for the new year. To minimize problems we have had with
missing and damaged Chromebooks, middle school students will no longer bring their Chromebooks home, except for
special circumstances. They will pick them up each morning and return them to their classroom cart each day.
 Elementary students will still have their Chromebooks kept in classroom carts, and high school students will still be able
to take them home. 
 
Supply chain problems continue, so not all installations will be done by the time students start school, but we will make
the best of the situation. We should have all the computers we need, but some items, like interactive whiteboards and
displays, may be installed later, during the school year.
 
Ongoing summer projects:
-The new surveillance camera and door access system is in progress. Most of the cameras are installed, except where
construction is ongoing. The door access system is installed, but still needs to be connected to the doors. HBS will be
back July 25th to finish that portion. When that is complete, we will finish programming the system. We are also waiting
on wiring to be installed for a few of the cameras. We are working with Norvado and Jolma Electric to get this portion
finished.
-The replacement of our classroom paging speakers is still ongoing. Construction is preventing this from proceeding at
this time, but we will have the speakers programmed and ready to install when construction completes.
 
Cybersecurity training is still being planned for the fall. The focus this year will be on student data privacy, and securing
our most important systems online with multi-factor authentication. As we move forward, we will also be improving our
monitoring and reporting systems for our computer network.
 
Respectfully submitted by Chris Plansky, IT System Administrator
 


